
12 April 2013

To whom it may concern,

I am writing to express my support for the “Health Insurance (Certain Types of  Abortion) Amendment 
Bill 2013". 

I believe any decent person would be horrified to learn that defenceless young females in this country 
might be denied the most basic of  human rights simply on the basis of  their gender - much less that the 
Australian Government might be funding this practice through the Medicare scheme. 

Therefore, this bill ought to be supported by all sides of  parliament. 

Yours Sincerely, 




